
  
 

 
 

Expression of Interest 

“SUPPLY OF A NEW PILOT BOAT”  

                      The Independent State of Samoa by and through the Samoa Ports Authority requests quotations 

from selected Boat Builders / Ship Brokers to supply:  

“One (1) new Pilot Boat” 

1. The Expression of Interest documents hard copies can be uplifted from the Office of the Samoa Ports 
Authority, General Manager’s Office, top floor or e-copies can be requested through email to 
sooalo.kuresa@spasamoa.ws.  Those wishing to quote may obtain further information from the address 
below. 
 

2. Quotations shall be valid for a period of 45 days after receipt, and hard copies or e-copies shall be 
delivered/emailed to the SPA GM’s Ofice on or before 11:00 a.m Tuesday 08th October 2024 and to be 
addressed to: 

The General Manager 

Samoa Ports Authority 

Matautu-tai 

 

All EOIs must be clearly marked: “QUOTATION FOR THE SUPPLY OF ONE (1) NEW PILOT BOAT” 

Bidder Qualifications 

a. Bidder shall be a bona fide business known by the Principal (Samoa Ports Authority) to be suitably qualified, 
experienced and financially resourced. 
 

b. Must provide an authenticated copy of its valid Business Licence. 
 

3. Late EOI will not be considered and shall be returned to the Bidder unopened. However the Samoa 
Ports Authority reserves the right to retain and open late bids if the number of bids received is less than 
three. 

4. The general specifications as guide are given in the EOI documents. 
 

All enquiries can be sent in writing via email at sooalo.kuresa@spasamoa.ws. or by telephone numbers 0685 

64444. 
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